
PROPOSED US 96 PROJECT – TXDOT NEEDS YOUR INPUT
TAKE OUR US 96 ONLINE SURVEY!

The TxDOT Beaumont District encourages the public to take a brief 
survey about proposed improvements to US 96 in Jasper and Sabine 
Counties. The survey is available through Friday, Dec. 11, 2020, at 
www.txdot.gov, and search “US 96.”

Survey participants will be able to give feedback on project priorities, 
view the proposed alternatives, and add their comments on a digital 
map. The TxDOT Beaumont District invites the public to share 
information about the survey with their community.

About Proposed US 96 
Improvements:

Location: US 96 from Recreational 
Road (RE) 255 to Loop 149 in Jasper 
and Sabine Counties, Texas

Purpose: Improve a critical hurricane 
evacuation route, improve safety by 
accommodating projected traf�c and 
freight growth, and improve access 
to and from the ports in Beaumont, 
Port Arthur and Orange.

For more information about this project, visit www.txdot.gov, and search “US 96.” 
You can also contact the Beaumont District at (409) 898-5732, or email us at
bmtprojects@txdot.gov about this project.

Comments must be submitted on or before Friday, Dec. 11, 2020, to be part of the survey 
findings. Mail additional comments to: TxDOT Beaumont District, Attn: TxDOT Project
Manager, 8350 Eastex Fwy, Beaumont, TX 77708, or email to bmtprojects@txdot.gov.  

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this 
project are being, or have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of 
Understanding dated December 9, 2019 and executed by FHWA and TxDOT.


